SUPERVISORS OF FAIRVIEW TOWNSHIP
7471 McCray Road
Fairview, PA 16415

Workshop Meeting
July 18, 2012
1:00P.M.

The workshop meeting of the Supervisors of Fairview Township was called to order at
1:00 P.M. on July 18, 2012 by Chairman Ralph Heidler. Present were: Supervisors Peter
Kraus; David Carner and Ralph Heidler; Zoning Officer James Cardman andAssistant
Secretary Michelle Zirkle.

Mr. Cardman informed the Supervisors of the Public Notice the Quinn Law Firm sent to
the Erie Times News for the hearing that will be held on July 23, 2012 at 7:00 PM to
approve certain Ordinances.

The Supervisors continued the meeting those ordinances which include: An Ordinance
amending Section 1001, Ordinance Number 2011-1 Zoning Permits; Ordinance
regulating barking dogs; an Ordinance amending Ordinance 2005-1, Section 809 and an
Ordinance permitting temporary occupancy of camping and recreational equipment in
certain districts.

Mr. Heidler then presented the letter he has written to Mr. Bruno from the DEP
regarding their newest mandate, Act 167 Stormwater, on townships and boroughs. The
Supervisors added a couple concerns they had to the letter before it gets sent out.

The Supervisors finished their meeting with the intersection of Route 98 and Hathaway
Drive. People are speeding through and short cutting the light on Rt. 5. The
Supervisors would like to go out and inspect the intersection before making any
decisions on how to address the problem.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:48 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Michelle A. Zirkle
Assistant Secretary



